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PRESENTATION BROTHERS
Forming Christ in the Young

Welcome to the Presentation Brothers' Anglo-Irish Province e-letter! Remember, we can only share what
we receive - so please do keep us up-to-date with events and stories from your part of the Presentation

Family. You can email us with anything you'd like to see included.

Blessed are

THE MERCIFUL

for they
shall obtain mercy

PRESENTATION BROTHERS YOUTH MINISTRY (PBYM)
PILGRIMAGE TO WORLD YOUTH DAY 2016
LIMITED SPACES AVAILABLE!

There are only a couple of spaces left on the Presentation Brothers Youth Ministry
(PBYM) pilgrimage to World Youth Day in Poland this summer.

It promises to be an amazing, once-in-a-lifetime experience.
We must fill the spaces by 5pm on Monday 1st February. If you're interested in going,

and want to find out more, please get in touch with our Youth Ministry Coordinator.

Presentation Brothers Youth Ministry
(PBYM) are running an Alpha

Youth course, open to all students in
4th, 5th or 6th year. The course will
run for 10 weeks (excluding mid-
terms and Easter Holidays) on
Wednesday afternoons from 2.00pm
- 3.30pm in the PBYM Centre,
beginning Wednesday 3rd
February at 2pm. Every Alpha
Youth session includes food, fun,
games, video and discussion.
Spaces are limited so booking is

http://us1.campaign-archive1.com/?u=958827f0144f8d0952b6395ff&id=a3eab2f75d&e=[UNIQID]
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Presentation Brothers Youth Ministry Presents;

Alpha Youth

Starting: Wednesday 3rd February

Time: 2:3.30pm

Location: Presentation Brothers Youth Ministry

Blogging Brother

Our Blogging
Brother Anthony

O'Sullivan continues to
provide thoughtful
insights, including a
review of Oscar-
nominated lrish

film Room, and news
about Vocations
Ireland receiving a
grant from the Conrad
Hilton Foundation.

Centre, Mardyke House, Cork

Mondays at the
Monastery
Our Mondays at the
Monastery series will
run again in the
Presentation Brothers
House in Glasthule
during Lent 2016, with
four nights looking
into the Year of Mercy.
Always free of charge,
the talks this year run
from Monday 15th
February - 7th March
2016. For more
information, including
all the speakers, click
here. This year, for this
first time, there will
also be a Mondays at

http://us1.campaign-archive1.com/?u=958827f0144f8d0952b6395ff&id=a3eab2f75d&e=[UNIQID]

essential. For more information,
please contact the Youth Ministry
Coordinator Silvia-Maria or call 085
858 8338.

Spring Alpha
Courses

There will be an article
in the Irish Catholic
newspaper this
weekend about

our Alpha Courses.
Starting on Tuesday
February 9th 2016 in
both Glasthule, Co
Dublin and Mount St
Joseph, Cork, the
Alpha course
continues to be one of
the most popular
ministries for the
Brothers. With two
starting times in Dublin
(10.30am or 7.30pm),
there is no reason to
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the Monastery series miss out on this life-

in Cork, hosted by the changing course.
PBYM Centre. More

information is coming

soon.
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